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In the recent TUI ballot, members voted in favour of
non-cooperation with the Junior Cycle Framework Proposals.

Therefore, with effect from Monday 7th April and until further notice, the
Executive Committee directs TUI members in all schools and centres, including
Junior Cycle Network Schools, to withdraw co-operation with the introduction

or implementation of the Junior Cycle Framework Proposals as follows:

Your Union, the TUI, is campaigning for:
n Standards, Quality, Equity and Fairness in Junior Cycle Education.

n National certification – impartial and transparent – externally assessed.

n Training, resources and time for dealing with Junior Cycle workload.

1. Not to attend CPD organised in connection with the Junior 
Cycle Framework Proposals.

2. Not to attend meetings associated with the Junior Cycle 
Framework Proposals.

3. Not to attend any planning meeting or participate in any 
planning activities organised in connection with the Junior 
Cycle Framework Proposals.

4. Not to engage in any aspect of school-based assessment for 
the purpose of the Junior Cycle Student  Award (JCSA).

5. Not to engage in any development of or delivery of Junior 
Cycle Framework Short Courses.

6. Not to engage in any event, activity or function related to 
points 1 to 5 above.
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